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48-Year-Old Man Stabbed to Death at Visalia Liquor Store 
 
Around 9:30 p.m last night, VPD officers were called to the Visalia Liquor on Whitendale 
Avenue. When officers arrived, they found a 48-year-old man who had been stabbed. 
 
The man was taken to the hospital where he later died. 
 
The Violent Crimes Unit has taken over the investigation. Anyone with information is 
encouraged to contact Detective Max Navo at 559-713-4234. Those who wish to remain 
anonymous can contact the Anonymous Tip Line at 559-713-4738. 
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